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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Walter, John [jwalter@ebmud.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 1:56 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO0000449 EBMUD, 2130 Adeline Street, Oakland

Hi Paresh, as per our telephone conversation this morning, please be assured that we are conducting research into the 
EBMUD Adeline Street Admin property fuel leak case referred to in your letter to us dated July 28, 2008 (Fuel Leak Case 
RO0000449).   
 
Your letter was addressed to Eileen Fanelli who was no longer at EBMUD at the time the letter was sent and, 
consequently, the letter was not read by anyone in our Environmental Compliance Section.  We apologize for the 
discontinuity.  We found your letter on the GeoTracker website and we fully intend to investigate any potential soil and/or 
groundwater contamination at the site. 
 
We have downloaded the historic tank-pull reports for the site from the county website to facilitate our research.  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 
John Walter 
East Bay Municipal Utility District 
Environmental Compliance Section 
375 Eleventh Street MS #704 
Oakland, CA 94607-4240 
  
Tel: (510) 986-7524 
Fax: (510) 287-1330 

  

 


